DRINKING WATER WELL SAMPLING

NEAR FORMER NWIRP CALVERTON

The Navy is conducting drinking water well sampling near
Former NWIRP Calverton beginning in January 2025. The
sampling is for certain per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances
(PFAS), which may be present in drinking water wells due to
past use of firefighting foam or other PFAS-containing materials
at Former NWIRP Calverton. Our records indicate the drinking
water consumed on the property you rent may come from a well.

A separate notification letter asking permission to sample
the drinking water on this property has been sent to the
owner and no action is required on your part. This sampling
would be at no cost to you or the owner.

We are committed to keeping the public informed of the Navy’s
drinking water sampling. For more information, please visit our
website at: www.navfac.navy.mil/calvertonpfas

For more information, contact the NAVFAC Mid-Atlantic Public
Affairs Office at: NAVFAC_ML_PAO@navy.mil




